
 

 

Parking Consultation    Our Ref: WR- Meadow 
«Number» «Street»     Telephone: 0208 207 2277 
«Area»                          Email: parking.policy@hertsmere.gov.uk 
«Post_Code»      Date: 24 May 2022  
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident 

Proposed parking changes in Meadow Road, Borehamwood 

Hertsmere Borough Council has received complaints and concerns about inappropriate and 
inconsiderate parking in the above area. In response to these concerns, we have reviewed 
the area and propose to make the following changes – 

1. Change the waiting restrictions (single yellow line) hours from Monday – Friday 
11am – Noon, to Monday – Saturday 8am – 6.30pm. 

2. Introduce authorised / unrestricted marked parking bays in some sections of the 
road. 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of our proposal which is aimed to help improve 
road safety and provide parking provision in the road. Please see the attached map which 
shows the extent of the proposals in your area. 

If you would like to comment or have any concerns with the proposals, please let me know 
either by email at the email address above or in writing to the address listed at the top of 
this letter. Please mark any correspondence for my attention. 
 

I look forward to receiving your response by 24th June 2022. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Tunde Ogunro 
Traffic Engineer 
 

 


